Park School
Uniform Practice

The uniform practice at Park School follows AUSD’s Board of
Education mandatory School Uniform Policy.
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Tops:

Collared with long or short sleeves, Navy blue, white, or light blue. Park
T-shirts are also allowed. Spaghetti straps and mid-drift tops are not
permitted.

Bottoms:

Navy blue or khaki, fitted at the waist or elastic band. Must be twill,
cotton, cotton blend, or polyester blend. Jeans and Leggings used as
pants are not permitted. Shorts must be between mid-thigh to the knee,
nothing shorter. Includes shorts, skirts, skorts, jumpers, pants.

Shoes:

Closed toe shoes are required for safety. Open-toed shoes, heels or
wedges are not allowed.

College Spirit Day Fridays:

On the First Friday of the Month students, are encouraged to wear
college attire to promote a college-bound atmosphere at Park.

Themed Spirit Days:

On certain days, students are encouraged to wear themed, spirited
clothing. Dress code including, no leggings, shorts/skirts not shorter than
mid length, close-toed shoes, no spaghetti straps, must still be followed.

Students not in uniform will be sent to the office during their recess time to
change. Parents are asked to wash and return the borrowed clothing the next
day. For safety reasons, students wearing inappropriate shoes will have their
parents called immediately and must have someone bring an alternate pair of
allowable shoes to school for the student.

Financial Consideration: No student will be penalized in any way for failing

to wear the uniform for reason of financial hardship. Please see our home

school coordinators, Ms. Rose or Ms. Lynn who will align you with

community resources for uniforms.




